
 

 

 

 

 

April 15, 2025 

 

Alabama Department of Transportation 

ATTN: Mr. Bradley B. Lindsey, P.E.  

Local Transportation Bureau Chief 

1409 Coliseum Boulevard 

Montgomery, Alabama 36110-6530         

      

RE: FY 2026 Transportation Alternatives Program - Application for Extension of 

Eastern Shore Trail along US Highway 98 in Magnolia Springs 

 

Dear Mr. Lindsey: 

This is to advise you of the Baldwin County Commission's intent to apply for Federal 

Aid funds for the construction of the above referenced project. Please see the enclosed 

Baldwin County Commission Resolution #2025-101 expressing the same. 

 

It is respectfully requested that the Alabama Department of Transportation notify the 

proper reviewing agencies to this effect. 

 

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact 

our County Engineer, Frank Lundy, P.E., at flundy@baldwincountyal.gov or (251) 937- 0371. 

        

       Sincerely, 

 

 

       MATTHEW P. MCKENZIE, Chairman 

       Baldwin County Commission 
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